
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

23rd September 2022 
 
RE: Year 7 Meet the Tutors Evening 
 
Dear Year 7 Parent/Carer, 
 
I would like to invite you to our Meet the Tutors Evening on Thursday 29th September 2022, 
5-6:30pm in the Clock Mill Hall. 
 
Meet the Tutors Evening is a great opportunity for parents/carers to discuss their child’s 
first few weeks at school, ask questions and meet members of the Senior Leadership Team 
(SLT). 
 
Along with other members of staff who teach your child, I look forward, as Head of Year 7, 
to meeting you all and discussing our plans and new developments. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Ashleigh Willer 
Head of Year 7 


